

Friendship Court Advisory Committee Meeting
30 November 2017
Grimm + Parker
Meeting Notes
6 pm – 8 pm

Advisory Committee Members: Sheri Hopper, Myrtle Houchens, Crystal Johnson, Betty Lowry, Kathy Galvin, Yolanda Ross, Kevin White, Tyquan Mayo, Bill Edgerton, Zafar Khan, Sarah McLean, Mike Murphy, Tamara Wright, Angela Brooks, Daemond Nowlin PHA Staff Members: Sunshine Mathon, Karen Reifenberger, Claudette Grant, Beth Kennan

(Bold) indicates present at the above referenced meeting

The November Advisory Committee met at the Grimm + Parker's office. The November meeting provided an opportunity for those who attended the bus tour to share what they learned from the trip.

The following takeaways from the bus tour were:

- We saw that mixed—income housing can work.
- Different types of units (townhouses, multi-family building) can work.
- The tour was eye-opening and gave a lot of useful information.

Following the discussion of the bus tour, the Advisory Committee divided into two groups and worked on plans that began to look at open spaces, streets, and how they relate to the buildings. This work regarding development of plans began to show the need for more detail of the location for open space. At the conclusion of this meeting, the Advisory Committee pointed out that they need to really understand the constraints that apply to the site.

Next Steps

 Design Team reviews the plans developed and outlines for December meeting some of the key concepts that frame the design.

Meeting Schedule

- December 14, 2017, 6 pm, Location: TBD
- January 18, 2017
- January 25, 2017



Friendship Court Advisory Committee Meeting
30 November 2017
Grimm + Parker
Meeting Notes
6 pm – 8 pm